
sanmarcostx.gov

PC-18-37_01 (Cottonwood Creek 

Master Plan) 
Consider a request by Ramsey Engineering, LLC, on 

behalf of Cottonwood Creek JDR, Ltd., for renewal of a 

Master Plan for approximately 471.94 acres, more or less, 

out of the Farnham Frye, Rebecca Brown, and John F 

Geister Surveys, located at the intersection of Rattler 

Road and Highway 123 (T. Carpenter)



Location:

• Rattler Road & Hwy 123





Staff has reviewed the request and recommends approval

of PC-18-37_01

Recommendation:


